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2024 Easter Observance 

March 29-31, 2024 
Tentative Itinerary 

Friday, March 29 

• 7:00 AM Leave Louisville DeMolay Commandery 

• 8:00 AM Stop at Embassy Suites Lexington 

• Stop in Ashland if needed  

• Lunch stop along the way and  

• 7:00 PM (Approximately) Arrive at Hilton Crystal City  

• Dinner on your own at local restaurants 

Saturday, March 30 

The highlight of the day will be the Grand Commander and assistants laying a wreath at  

The Tomb of the Unknown Soldier at Arlington National Cemetery. 

 Saturday evening - group dinner at a historic restaurant in Old Town Alexandria  

Sunday, March 31 

• Easter Sunrise Service at the George Washington Masonic National Memorial  

• Following the Service, return to the Hotel and load up for the trip home with 

appropriate food and fuel stops 

We are looking forward to having a large contingent from Kentucky participate this year. 

Cost 

$250 per person for double occupancy 

(Husband and wife—$500) 

(2 Sir Knights $250 + $250 = $500) 

Single occupancy (private room) $400 

This price covers transportation and hotel. Meals are not included. 

If you are currently serving as Commander of your Commandery, and your Commandery 

elects to pay half of the cost ($125), then The Grand Commandery of Kentucky will cover the 

other half. That way you only need to pay for your lady’s cost.  

To reserve your place on the bus 

Send check or money order—sorry, we aren’t set up to take cards—to: 

Grand Commandery of Kentucky 

PO Box 481 

Williamsburg, KY  40769 

Make check payable to Grand Commandery of Kentucky  

Write Easter Pilgrimage on the memo line. 

For more information about the trip (transportation, itinerary, lodging, etc.,) contact Bill Ryan 

(502) 836-1123 or Mike Yount (502) 655-0702 

For questions about reserving a spot or paying, contact Randall Partin (606) 524-9523  


